   24 HOUR NOTICE
The regularly scheduled August 13, 2024 Council Study Session has been cancelled.

A Special Council Meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, August 13, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. for the purpose of a presentation related to North SeaTac Park.

A quorum of the Council may be present. The meeting will be conducted in a hybrid setting. Additional information can be found on the City’s website:

https://www.seatacwa.gov/Home/Components/Calendar/Event/12952/16
*********************************************************
This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published by law.

